
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

July 2022 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  

Mary 14th July 
           Eileen               14th July 
           Thomas               29TH July 
  
  
  

Wishing you a very happy birthday x 

       

 

 

 



 A little preview of what we 

got up to in June….. 

 
We celebrated the Queens Jubilee which was so amazing. We 

had cream Teas in the garden with our loved ones, a live singer 

and lots of fun. 

 

We had some lovely days in the garden doing garden games. 

We did arts and crafts, painting. 

 

 We celebrated Andrews birthday. 

 

We had a trip out to Leysdown which was very nice. We had 

ice-creams and lunch out. 

 

We had Tuck shop that now runs every Tuesday Afternoon. 

  

 

 

 



 



Employee of the Month… 

This Month’s winner is 

Terry 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 

Terry is always working so hard in the kitchen preparing all the 

lovely homemade meals and cakes for your loved ones. 

A very happy bubbly lady always goes above and beyond to help 

everyone. 

A pleasure to work with 

 



Getting to know our staff… 

In the spotlight this month… 

Kirri, our Senior Carer 

 

 
 

 

How long have you worked at Blair Park for? 

I have worked at Blair Park for just over 4 months now 

What do you like most about your role here? 

The residents, they are my favourite part of the job 

What is your happiest memory at Blair Park? 

I would say the jubilee, it was such an amazing day, every one was so 

happy and got involved. It was so lovely to see. 

What would you say to someone looking to starting their career in 

care? 

I would say it would be the most stressful times but it is all worth it, just to 

put a smile on the residents face and know you have helped to make a 

difference. It doesn’t matter how stressful their days are if you know you 

have helped someone. 



*Friends & Family* 

 

It has been lovely to see some of you again as you visit your loved ones. If 

you would prefer, we are more than happy to accommodate facetime or 

skype calls on a regular basis, please do just let us know.  

As most of you are aware now, the guidance has changed and you are now 

able to book internal visits or in the garden. We also encourage you to 

take relatives out now that the weather is getting better. 

Please do not forget to call or email us to book in your visits as it can get 

quite busy. 

Please keep an eye on your emails for regular updates regarding Blair 

Park. 

As always, we are grateful for any donations for our raffles and bingo 

prizes. If you have any unwanted gifts, toiletry sets, perfumes, bottles of 

drinks, chocolates, sweets etc please consider donating them.  

We’re also starting planning for a summer fete which we hope will be able 

to take place outside in the gardens on Friday 12th August Save the date 

and keep your fingers crossed we have good weather and COVID stays 

away! 

   

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent, ME10 2AL  
Tel: 01795 423695  Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

mailto:blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk

